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 Objection

Comments NPPF Paragraph 217 indicates that "restoration and aftercare" is required "at the earliest opportunity". 
This has not been done and clearly is never planned to be done. 
 
'Achieving sustainable development' runs throughout the NPPF and requires 'social', 'economic' and 
'environmental' considerations to be taken into account.  Any fossil fuel development at Broadford 
Bridge is by definition not sustainable. The adverse effects of climate change are long since settled in 
any real scientific sense, and any impact on climate change is a legitimate reason for local 
government authorities to refuse these types of applications. It is important to act responsibly now 
and stop fossil fuel extraction and any impact from drilling - including methane emissions - in Sussex.  
  
WSCC has issued their strategy on climate change, with commitments to net zero by 2030. How will 
they achieve this with further extensions to oil and gas sites just to see if they can drill for more fossil 
fuels within 2 years? 
 
For this and countless other reasons, I object to this ridiculous and destructive proposal. 
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